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Kate Nolen Named a 2022 Missouri Bar Pro Bono
Award Winner

November 10, 2022

Pro Bono Counsel Kate Nolen was honored with The Missouri Bar's 2022 Pro Bono Award. Nolen is one of

only five attorneys recognized for her commitment to serving the community and dedication to ensuring

equal access to justice for all.

Nolen co-chairs the firm's Pro Bono Committee, serving to organize and support the firm's commitment to

pro bono and community service. In addition, she also volunteers with Jackson County CASA and helps to

represent families and children in the 16th Circuit's Juvenile Court.


